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Music development plan summary: Shawlands Primary 
School 

Overview 

Detail Information 

Academic year that this summary covers 2023/2024 

Date this summary was published 17.05.2024 

Date this summary will be reviewed 18.05.2025 

Name of the school music lead Lauren Butterwood/Grace 
Williams 

Name of school leadership team member with 
responsibility for music (if different) 

Lauren Butterwood/Grace 
Williams 

Name of local music hub  Barnsley Music Services 

Name of other music education organisation(s) 
(if partnership in place)  

Rock Steady 

 

This is a summary of how our school delivers music education to all our pupils across 

three areas – curriculum music, co-curricular provision and musical experiences – and 

what changes we are planning in future years. This information is to help pupils and 

parents or carers understand what our school offers and who we work with to support our 

pupils’ music education.  

Part A: Curriculum music 

Please see separate link to Curriculum planning: 

https://shawlandsprimaryschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/Music-Long-term.pdf 

  

. 

https://shawlandsprimaryschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/Music-Long-term.pdf
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Part B: Extra-curricular music 

This is about opportunities for pupils to sing and play music, outside of lesson time, 

including choirs, ensembles and bands, and how pupils can make progress in music 

beyond the core curriculum. 

We have peripatetic music teaching in school where we offer the children opportunity 

to learn violin and piano taught in small groups or 1:1 By the Barnsley Music services. 

Shawlands school offers a choir every Thursday available to a children in key stage 

two. 

RockSteady – every Friday offered to whole school including 1 free Pupil premium 

place. 

Barnsley Youth Choir links 

Barnsley Youth Choir singing event 

Part C: Musical experiences 

This is about all the other musical events and opportunities that we organise, such as 

singing in assembly, concerts and shows, and trips to professional concerts. 

Every week we have a music assembly in the hall where children learn songs linked to 

current events or the time of the year. 

At the end of each block of music we have opportunity for the children to perform to 

each other in the hall or show videos of their performance.  

The choir will sing at local events including in the town centre at Christmas, singing for 

the local care homes and in other choir events. 

In year every year, the children put on an end of school performance which includes 

singing where they put on the 3 final shows.   Free tickets are offered to the whole 

school for families to come and watch. Year 5 are offered the opportunity to support the 

singing in the Summer show. 

The peripatetic teachers put on a Music assembly at the start of the year to introduce 

different instruments to encourage take up. 

Once a year we have a large music assembly where children who are learning an 

instrument have an opportunity to perform in school in the assembly. 
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In the future 

Future opportunities to develop the choir. 

Possible Young voices trip. 

Future budget to look at ways of hiring/purchasing more instruments. 

Develop the Music curriculum to include a larger range of instruments. 

Inviting governors in for the music performance. 

 


